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Dear Parent/Guardian,                                                                                                                       
 
Road Safety - Leith Primary School
 
We have recently received a number of reports relating to concerns for the safety of pedestrians 
at St Andrew Place at school start and finish times.  
 
Signage is currently in place at St Andrew Place, which imposes a temporary prohibition on 
motorised traffic entering beyond the junction with Academy Street during the relevant times. 
For the avoidance of doubt, this means that no vehicles (unless those specifically exempted), 
are to be driven beyond the signage and in the vicinity of the school entrance at St Andrew 
Place between the following times:  
 
Monday – Thursday (inclusive)  08:20 to 09:00 and 14:50 to 15:35 
Friday     08:20 to 09:00 and 11:50 to 12:40 
 
Police will be conducting regular patrols of the area to ensure compliance. Anyone found to 
contravene the restrictions or double parking elsewhere, will be prosecuted, without exception. 
Officers will act on any information passed to them, including video footage or photographs. 
Should you wish to discuss the matter with Police, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
PC Allan MacDonald. 


